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ESIL IG Feminism and International Law 
 
Due to COVID-19 and various personal circumstances of the previous conveners, the ESIL IG on 

Feminism and International Law did not conduct any events in 2021-2022. However, in 2022, the 

new conveners were elected, and it was determined to focus on the following events in the future: 

 

● In Memoriam Workshop to honour Professor Karen Knop and commemorate her 

scholarship and contributions to the field. The conveners will circulate the information at 

a later date.  

 

● The Workshop for the 2023 ESIL Annual Conference on “Is International Law Fair?”. 

The theme of the workshop is to be determined by the conveners at a later date.  

 

● A club on theory talks to discuss the most recent contributions to the field of feminism 

and international law. The conveners will circulate the information at a later date.  

 

Further, the Conveners also envisage the possibility of holding a roundtable to determine the 

future of feminist scholarship in international law.  

 

The ESIL Board will be informed of the events at least one month before the scheduled event as 

per the ESIL regulations.  

 

Conveners: Dr. Maria Panezi, Dr. Ksenia Polonskaya, Delaney Stymiest-Losier, Carolina 

Jiménez Sánchez 

 


